Updated TPA Policy - Reclaiming Residential

On Behalf of Building Code Official David Green

Beginning January 1, 2021, PLI will resume inspection of residential electrical permits issued
on and after the effective date of the policy. A final version of the policy and related forms are
available via the buttons below.

PLI's TPA Policy applies only to electrical permits. If you do not have any electrical permits, this
change in policy will not affect you.
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